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Filing Receipt 

Filing Date - 2023-06-16 01:49:33 PM 

Control Number - 55067 

Item Number - 17 



Oncor Electric Delivery 

Ife Adetoro, Project Manager 

1616 Woodall Rogers Freeway #6A-014 

Dallas, TX 75202 

Dear Ife, 

We are writing in response to the request for feedback on the Ramhorn-Hill-Dunham Project. We live at 
12900 Helen Court, Justin TX 76247 which is in the vicinity of the proposed line. We do not feel that the 
proposed location is acceptable for the power line. 

This is in a very close proximity to our back yard, approximately 350 ft from our back fence. We 
currently enjoy an unobstructed view of pasture land and this would dramatically alter that view and be 
unsightly. I am concerned about how this would affect the value and aesthetic of our home. 

We also have concerns about the electromagnetic field this power line would create and it's effect on 
both humans and animals. Some recent studies by the World Health Organization have attributed a 
collection of symptoms to low levels of exposure to electromagnetic fields. We know from past 
experience that over a period of time things that were once deemed safe, are not. 

This location is also very close to the Prop Wash airport and lines up directly with the takeoff and 
landing runway. This poses additional risk to not only Guy James Ranch but also Avery Ranch residents. 
There are many small planes that fly that route daily and this line would be directly in their path for 
takeoffand landing. 

Please take our feedback into consideration and exercise prudent avoidance to minimize the effect of 
the proposed power line. 

Sincerely, 

Eric and Staci Jackson 

12900 Helen Court 

Justin TX 76247 


